


  

 
 

 

 

  

 

     
 

 

 

 

    

    

    

    

    

    

                

    

    

    

    

   

                                                                                                                     

 

   
 

    
   

 





 

 
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

       

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

      
 

 

 

 

     

       

 

 

          

    

 

 

     

     

         

 

   

     

      

  

 

  

              

               

                                   

         

         

           

                                  

 

  

Tips for Completing the Application 

State Employees 

If you are employed by a State Agency, please see the screen shot below to assist you with identifying the information 

necessary to complete the application. 

This application will require you to include your five-digit Department ID, which is located on the upper left corner of your 

pay stub, and your NYS Employee ID that is listed next to the Department ID. If you do not have this information, your 

application cannot be processed. 

Local Employees 

If you are employed by a city, town, or library system that contains its own payroll department, the application requires your 

Local Plan ID. This six-digit number can be obtained by contacting your payroll department or our HELPLINE at 1-800-422-
8463. 

Deferral Information 

State Employees 

When entering your deferral amount, you must provide a percentage of your gross pay. This percentage must be a whole 

number. If you need assistance calculating a percentage for your deferral, please contact our HELPLINE at 1-800-422-8463. 

Local Employees 

Before completing your application, please check with your employer or our HELPLINE to find out if your employer 

requires deferrals to be entered as a dollar amount or as a percentage. 

100% Deferrals 

Please note that if you elect a deferral rate of 100%, you are authorizing the Plan to deduct the remaining balance of your 

paycheck after all other required pre-tax deductions have been taken. If you are electing this deferral percentage for a lump 

sum payment to the Plan, it is important to contact the HELPLINE with the exact date of the lump sum payment. 

FORM RETURN 

Return to: New York State Deferred Compensation Plan 

Administrative Service Agency 

P.O. Box 182797 

Columbus, OH  43218-2797 

Overnight Address:  New York State Deferred Compensation Plan 

Administrative Service Agency, DSPF-F2 

3400 Southpark Place, Suite A 

Grove City, OH  43123-4856 

OR 


